From: Bec donaldson <beciain@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, 18 March 2018 9:35 PM
To: Mailroom Mailbox
Subject: LTP submissions

To whom it may concern,

| strongly object to the proposed cancelling of the 107 and 108 buses. These buses are an essential service for
people in Belfast/ Northwood and casebrook. It is also a valuable service for students attending Casebrook
intermediate and Papanui High. | object to paying rates for public transport when the main bus my children use is
the 107 to get to school. | strongly urge you to reconsider.

Nga mihi
Rebecca Donaldson



